

UNIVERSITY OF ABERDEEN

Technological and Vocational Studies

Santiago Alvarez

has successfully completed a course of vocational training in

Applied Artificial Intelligence

in academic year 1994/95

Course Content

Logic and Knowledge Representation
Overview of Cognitive Science
Knowledge Based Systems
Problem Solving
Knowledge Acquisition and Machine Learning
Knowledge Engineering Workshop
Advanced Prolog and Databases
Planning

Advanced Topics in Artificial Intelligence Research Project: Evaluation of the Student Knowledge in an Adaptive Hypermedia System

Course Organiser



Academic Registrar



UNIVERSITY OF ABERDEEN

Telex 73458 UNIABN G Fax 01224-488611 ID No: 9411709786211

UNIVERSITY OFFICE REGENT WALK ABERDEEN AB9 1FX

Academic Registrar Peter J Murray MA PhD

15 November 1995

Mr Santiago Alvarez Moises De Leon 5-4E 24006 Leon Spain

Dear Mr Alvares

Degree: MSc - Applied Artificial Intelligence

Board of Studies: Science

I am pleased to inform you that the Postgraduate Policy Committee has recommended to the Senate that your submission be sustained and that the above degree be conferred upon you. You may take it that the Senate will confirm this recommendation. Once this has been confirmed, you will be qualified to graduate. Please note that payment of any outstanding fees must be made before your graduation.

REGISTRY

You may graduate in absentia either in July or at meetings of the Senate between November and July. Enclosed herewith is a blue form for this purpose. If you have already completed a form, you need not do so again.

If you wish to graduate in person at the ceremonies held in July, you must obtain a form from the Registry after the start of the Summer Term. The closing date for receipt of applications to graduate in July will be 3 May 1996. Applications received after this date will be subject to a late fee. If you have already completed a form, you need not do so again.

Your attention is drawn to your Higher Education Unique Student Identifier (HUSID) printed at the head of this letter. You are asked to keep a careful note of this, as you may be asked to quote it if you subsequently proceed to another higher education programme at this or another institution in the UK.

Please take special care to ensure that the Registry is notified of any change in your address, in particular the forwarding address for your degree certificate.

Yours sincerely

Lorna Ingram (Mrs) Administrative Officer Postgraduate Office

PG51 LI/LF

Enc

cc Head of Department Supervisors(s)

Telephone Enquiries 01224-

Examinations and Timetabling Office 272962

General Council Office 272049

International Office 273503 Postgraduate Office 273506 Senatus and Board of Studies 273505

Undergraduate Office 273507

Undergraduate Admissions Office 273504